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Food Labelling Changes  

 

Health Canada is making changes 

to the nutrition facts table and list 

of ingredients on food labels.  The 

biggest changes are noted below.  

These new labels will come into 

effect December 14, 2022.  You 

may have already noticed 

different types of labels in stores 

as the changes began in 2016.   

 

 

List of ingredients is clearer for us 

to understand.  

 

https://www.canada.ca/en/health-canada/services/food-labelling-changes.html
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Single serve containers must list 

the nutrients for the entire 

container.   

 

More consistent serving sizes 

making it easier to compare:  

Servings sizes will reflect what is 

typically eaten like 2 slices of 

bread instead of 1 slice.   

Crackers or chips or divided foods 

are based on weight, so you will 

compare about 20g of one type 

of cracker to 20g of another type 

of cracker. 

Servings that can be measured 

like yogurts or cottage cheese 

will be shown as a cup, 

tablespoon or teaspoon amount.   
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% Daily Value now 

listed for Sugar 

making it easier to 

compare sugar in 

products.  

If SUGAR is not 

listed in the 

ingredient list, it is 

naturally in the 

food.  For 

example, raisins.  

 

 

Don’t forget, 5% or less is a LITTLE, 15% or more is a LOT 
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